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Frank Giordano is Executive Director of the U.S. Semiquincentennial Commission. The Commission was established by Congress to oversee the national planning and orchestration of the 250th anniversary of the United States of America in 2026. The bipartisan Commission is comprised of eight Congressional members, sixteen private citizens, and twelve ex-officio members. 

The purpose of the U.S. Semiquincentennial Commission, and the corresponding America250 Foundation, which together are known as ‘America250’, is to catalyze a more perfect union by designing and leading the most comprehensive and inclusive celebration in our country’s history. America250 represents a coalition of public and private partners all working to create initiatives and programs that honor our first 250 years and inspire Americans to imagine our next 250. The commemoration period began in 2020, culminates on July 4, 2026, and officially concludes in 2027.

Frank has received numerous honors and awards for his philanthropic and professional work over his lifetime, including the prestigious Order of Merit of the Italian Republic, the Philadelphia Business Hall of Fame Award, the Philadelphia Music Alliance’s inaugural Platinum Award, and a City Council of Philadelphia Citation. Frank was appointed by the White House to the President’s Advisory Committee on the Arts of the John F. Kennedy Center and is the Honorary Consul of Malta for Pennsylvania, promoting commercial, cultural, educational, medical, and governmental relationships between the Philadelphia region and Malta. Frank also serves on a pro-bono basis as President of The Philly POPS, the largest stand-alone Pops orchestra in America, and founded the Atlantic Trailer Leasing Corp., a transportation and storage company that serves the Delaware Valley, in 1971.
 
As a graduate of Rutgers University, Frank and his wife, Dottie, founded the Frank and Dorothy Giordano Endowed Scholarship at the Rutgers School of Business. The scholarship was created for full-time working students to gain financial assistance.
 
Frank and Dottie reside in Moorestown, New Jersey.


